
Good evening, this is Mrs. Myatt with this week’s weekly message. 

A few upcoming dates: 

Monday, May 6th – No school for students for Professional Learning Day 

Monday, May 20th – Victoria Day – No school for students 

Thursday, May 30th – Seaside Park Presents – Rainbow Fish, The Musical. 6:30pm in 

our school cafeteria. Adult admission is $6 and student admission is $3.  

Saturday, June 1st – Seaside Park Presents – Rainbow Fish, The Musical, 2pm in our 

school cafeteria. Adult admission is $6 and student admission is $3.  

Grade 5 Advancement Change of Date notice - We do have to change the date of our 

Grade 5 advancement ceremony to Friday, June 14th at 9am. The rain date for the 

West Side Track and Field meet is scheduled for Thursday, June 13th. All of our students 

look forward to the meet, especially our Grade 5 students, as this will be their final 

opportunity to participate in the meet in their elementary years. A notice was sent 

home with all Grade 5 students on Thursday last week. 

School Yearbooks – Our Seaside Park School Yearbooks will be on sale starting on 

Tuesday, May 7th. Please check your child’s bookbag for the order envelope from 

Photography Flewelling. Yearbooks are $35 and deadline to order is May 17th. Please 

return your order envelopes to the school on or before May 17th. After May 17th you will 

have to reach out to Photography Flewelling directly to purchase and the cost after 

May 17th is $40.  

May Newsletter - Our May newsletter will be coming home with students this week – 

please remember to check your child’s bookbag!  

Nut Free School – This is a reminder to all families that we are a nut-free school. We 

cannot have students bring in peanut butter sandwiches or any food items that 

contain nuts – which does include Nutella. We have several students with life-

threatening allergies to nuts. Please be mindful of this provincial education policy.  

Monthly Attendance Challenge – Our attendance challenge for May begins 

tomorrow! I do want to clarify that we absolutely do not want students here at 

school if they are sick, but we do want to encourage more regular attendance for 

many of our students. So for the months of May and June we will be running an 

attendance challenge for our students! Each month, one class at the K-2 level and 

one class at the 3-5 level, that have the highest percentage of attendance for that 

month, will receive free pizza coupons!  

Home and School Events: 



We are looking for volunteers for our Fun Day on June 10th (rain date: June 11th). 

Please let the Home and School know if you are available both days or only 1. If you 

are interested in volunteering, please contact the Home and School to let them 

know. The Home and School are able to provide the required information to 

volunteer.  

As always, you can reach the SPES Home and School Association at 

seasideparkhands@gmail.com, follow the school FB page and follow our NEW SPES 

Home and School News FB page 

(https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555740451292&mibextid=LQQJ4d) 

for events and fundraisers. 

That’s all for this week. Please feel free to reach out should you have any questions 

or concerns. Thank you! 
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